
Shadow Stations of the Cross and Light Show 

This moving presentation is a wonderful Lenten tradition. It is an 
opportunity to reflect on our Lord’s Passion and death.  

 

When? Wed., March 20th  from  7:00 - 8:00 P.M. 

Who?  All students in grade 5 must attend the shadow stations 
and participate in the light show.  

All families are invited to attend.  
 
 
 

Note: Students in grade 5 
must wear all black. If any other  
color is showing, we will need to 

cover it with black tape. 
Please email Mrs. Bentley with any  

questions/concerns about dress. 
 

 

 


